
 

RNNA July 4th Parade Guidelines 

 

• Please line up in your vehicle at 9am on July 4 in the parking lot at 6040 Camp Bowie Blvd. Our 

Neighborhood Police Officer and RNNA volunteers will be there to help direct you. Parade will 

begin promptly at 9:30am. 

 

• This is a motor vehicle parade. Please no pedestrians or cyclists in the parade this year. We look 

forward to resuming our traditional July 4th celebration in Berney Park next year. 

 

• If you would like to participate, please RSVP to RNNA Events Coordinator Renee Mitcham at 

rsmitcham@hotmail.com 

We look forward to celebrating with you, neighbors! 
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